
What is happening in Nursery 

this week? 

1st March 2022 

Literacy 

Our book we will be 

reading over the next 

two weeks will be the 

Three Little Pigs. 

We will be learning all 

about the number five 

this week. The children 

will be using number 

frames to develop the 

concept of five. 

Maths  

Topic 

The children will be starting to 

learn about emotions and 

develop the concept of 

understanding how they feel, 

and recognise how their friends 

might be feeling. 

The children will be making 

houses for the Three Little Pigs in 

the construction area, and 

seeing which one is the 

strongest. 

The children will be using the 

playdough to make 

pancakes and using 

different materials to make 

pretend toppings. 

They will also be using the 

craft materials to make a 

paper person and choose 

how they are feeling. 

Other Learning 


